
   

      December, 2012 Newsletter 

 Our Wellington family is an advocate in promoting children and their 
families spending quality time together.  We are asking all our 
families to hand make a family Christmas craft to be displayed 
throughout our school.  It can be a decorated wreath, snowman, 
gingerbread house,  etc.  Be as creative as you like and utilize any 
materials that you like.  We would like all crafts to be on display by 
December 7th.  Enjoy your time together.  Wishing you, our families, 
the very best in the holiday season and a happy new year.   

Parents you can also read this newsletter online at 
www.wellingtonacademyschools.com     Enjoy!    

Any questions please come see Mrs. Millie or Ms. Tammy 

          Administrator’s News… 

“December Curriculum” 
This month’s theme is… 

“Celebrations Around the World” 

Our Letters for December are: 

“Aa-Pp Review” 

Our Numbers and Shapes for December… 

“0-10” 

“Cone & Star” 

The Colors of the month are… 

“Green & Red” 
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     “December, 2012” 

 
12/4, 4pm…Dev. 2 & VPK       
Tree Trimming Concert 
 
12/5, 4pm…Dev. 3A & 3B  
Tree Trimming Concert 
 
12/19…Book Exchange  
 
12/21…Classroom Parties 
 
12/24, 12/25 & 1/1 
Wellington Closed 
 
12/31…Wellington Closes at 
1pm 
 

                                
Happy Birthday! 

To the following students in December’ 2012… 

                       
  Peyton Sheffield 12/6    Izayah Roger…12/31 
  Ava Francisco…12/8    Ian Baxter…12/31 
  Jayden Jordan…12/11 
  Addilyn Landers…12/17 
  Liam Russell…12/22 
  Vincent Kilmer…12/23 
  Adithya Niyogi…12/28 
  Malia Cuthill…12/30 
  Elena Mirabal…12/30 

mailto:wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net
http://www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/


   
 
 
 
  
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Happy Holidays as we incorporate celebrations around  
the world. We will be reviewing our letters, numbers  
and shapes and planning our fun festivities for the  
month. Please check our parent info board for any  
upcoming events and be sure to check your child’s 
file and cubbies as well. Thank you all for your continue  
support, Have a Merry Christmas, Feliz Navidad, Feliz Natal 
Milad Majid, Frohliche Weihnachten. Just a few ways 
To say Merry Christmas now let’s explore the world in 
different cultures,  Happy New Year! 
                                      Ms. Brandi & Ms. Tiffany 
                                                                
                                                        
  
 
 
 
  

 

        Infant News 

 

               

      
Welcome to Bastian.  We are enjoying having him!  
German and Elena are taking a couple of steps.  
Nathan is working on pulling himself up and Logan 
is now experiencing cereal.  Keely, Grant and Zack 
are enjoying playing music together. 
 
Thank you, 
 Mrs. Lorena, Ms. Shannon & Ms. Yumiko 
 
 
 

      

      
Development 1’s News 

  

       Development  2’s News 

Development 2’s
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  Happy Holidays to everyone!  We welcome 
Chance and his family to our room.  Everyone 
is doing great playing, learning and growing!   
We are looking forward to this month’s 
theme, Celebrations Around the World.  We 
will be doing a book exchange this month so 
please check out our door for more 
information.   We ask for everyone to have a 
jacket/sweater and weather appropriate 
change of clothes in the cubby.  Label, label, 
label.  Any questions…please ask.  We wish 
you and your family a Merry Christmas, Feliz 
Navidad, Boas Festas, Joyeux Noel, 
Kurisumasu Omedeto, Buon Natale, Fleiz 
Natel, Mele Kalitrimaka and Dada Din 
Mubarak Ho. 
Ms. Bonnie, Mrs. Karen & Ms. Sandra 
 
                       
                                                                                                           

               

         Classroom News 

   
 

Development 3A’s News  

     

  Holiday cheer is in the air and bringing lots to do!  Our theme is “Celebrations Around the World”.  Ms. Janell & Mrs. Cherie look forward to 
sharing new crafts and projects with your children.  Please remember t check the 
classroom whiteboard for upcoming events & reminders.  Also all jackets and 
extra clothes must be labeled.  Due to safety procedures and policies, please 
refrain from leaving plastic bags inside the cubbies.  Our Friday cooking day is 
also very important and special to us and we appreciate your help in supplying 
ingredients!  Thank you for your support and efforts.  We look forward to 
sharing another great month with your precious ones! 
Mrs. Cherie & Ms. Janell 
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                  Developmental 3B’s News  

 

     The month of November came and flew by way to 
quick!  We would like thank everyone for the canned food 
donations.  They were delivered to the South Brevard Sharing 
Center where they will be dispersed to families in our 
community.  Our Thanksgiving play was a success and our 
younger Wellington friends enjoyed our performance!  As 
December begins we will be doing exciting and festive 
activities in class.  Please remember to read the door and check 
files daily for news.  Our Trim A Tree performance is on 
Tuesday, December 4th at 4pm.  We hope to see you there.  The 
children are excited and ready to perform.  We wish everyone 
a wonderful holiday season. 
Ms. Devi & Mrs. Sonya 
                        
                             

                          

 

                                      

   Development 4’s / VPK News  

 

 

                        

                             

 

 

                                        

 

  Ho, Ho, Ho…Happy Holidays, 
This month we will talk about all of the celebrations around the 
world.  We will also have some winter fun as we talk about the 
change in the weather here in Florida and other areas of our 
world.  So pull out the winter hats, mittens, coats and let’s have 
some winter time fun.  Don’t forget to label.  Also remember to 
check our classroom door for upcoming events that you will not 
want to miss! 
Thank you,  
Ms. Russ & Ms. Karen 

                                                      

Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net      
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